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Some dispenser models have options to choose from. If so, they are noted below.

Please select the dispenser models that are currently at each of your Chevron sites. Look carefully at the outlines of the CRIND panel options illustrated below and 
select the part that matches your exact dispenser model. Note the slight differences in a few of the CRIND panel options. It is important to select the one that matches 
your existing dispenser or the part will not fit properly. If you need help with this, please contact LSI at 800-678-2001.

Installation Instruction sheets are available. Please note how many you need on Order Form.

445937

We welcome all cards with the Chevron

and Texaco logos as well as most

major credit, ATM/debit and fleet cards

We welcome all cards with the

Chevron and Texaco logos as well

as most major credit, ATM/debit

and fleet cards

445936

EXISTING CHEVRON CRIND AREA EXISTING TEXACO CRIND AREA

DRESSER WAYNE VISTA

445937

We welcome all cards with the

Chevron and Texaco logos as well

as most major credit, ATM/debit

and fleet cards

445936

We welcome all cards with the Chevron

and Texaco logos as well as most

major credit, ATM/debit and fleet cards

445936

We welcome all cards with the Chevron

and Texaco logos as well as most

major credit, ATM/debit and fleet cards

EXISTING CHEVRON CRIND AREA

GILBARCO ADVANTAGE

NEW CREDIT CARD DECALS

We welcome all cards with the Chevron

and Texaco logos as well as most

major credit, ATM/debit and fleet cards

We welcome all cards with the Chevron

and Texaco logos as well as most

major credit, ATM/debit and fleet cards

We welcome all cards with the Chevron

and Texaco logos as well as most

major credit, ATM/debit and fleet cards

We welcome all cards with the Chevron

and Texaco logos as well as most

major credit, ATM/debit and fleet cards

We welcome all cards with the Chevron

and Texaco logos as well as most

major credit, ATM/debit and fleet cards

We welcome all cards with the Chevron

and Texaco logos as well as most

major credit, ATM/debit and fleet cards

EXISTING TEXACO CRIND AREA

445935 445935 445935

446987

We welcome all cards with
the Chevron and Texaco
logos as well as most
major credit, ATM/debit
and fleet cards

We welcome all cards with
the Chevron and Texaco
logos as well as most
major credit, ATM/debit
and fleet cards

445939446987

We welcome all cards with
the Chevron and Texaco
logos as well as most
major credit, ATM/debit
and fleet cards

445935

We welcome all cards with the Chevron

and Texaco logos as well as most

major credit, ATM/debit and fleet cards
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445939 CRIND AREA W/
FASTPAY CREDIT CARD DECAL
SHOWN WITH 445939

EXISTING CHEVRON CRIND AREA

GILBARCO ENCORE S

We welcome all cards with
the Chevron and Texaco
logos as well as most
major credit, ATM/debit
and fleet cards

We welcome all cards with
the Chevron and Texaco
logos as well as most
major credit, ATM/debit
and fleet cards

445939 CRIND AREA W/
FASTPAY CREDIT CARD DECAL
SHOWN WITH 445939

EXISTING TEXACO CRIND AREA

We welcome all cards with
the Chevron and Texaco
logos as well as most
major credit, ATM/debit
and fleet cards

We welcome all cards with
the Chevron and Texaco
logos as well as most
major credit, ATM/debit
and fleet cards

Cancel

446987 CRIND AREA W/
FASTPAY CREDIT CARD DECAL
SHOWN WITH 446987

EXISTING CHEVRON CRIND AREA

GILBARCO ENCORE S  w/  PRIVACY KEYBOARD

We welcome all cards with
the Chevron and Texaco
logos as well as most
major credit, ATM/debit
and fleet cards

We welcome all cards with
the Chevron and Texaco
logos as well as most
major credit, ATM/debit
and fleet cards

We welcome all cards with
the Chevron and Texaco
logos as well as most
major credit, ATM/debit
and fleet cards

446987 CRIND AREA W/
FASTPAY CREDIT CARD DECAL
SHOWN WITH 446987

EXISTING TEXACO CRIND AREA

Cancel

We welcome all cards with
the Chevron and Texaco
logos as well as most
major credit, ATM/debit
and fleet cards

We welcome all cards with
the Chevron and Texaco
logos as well as most
major credit, ATM/debit
and fleet cards

We welcome all cards with
the Chevron and Texaco
logos as well as most
major credit, ATM/debit
and fleet cards

DRESSER WAYNE DL

EXISTING CHEVRON CRIND AREA EXISTING TEXACO CRIND AREA

445937

We welcome all cards with the

Chevron and Texaco logos as well

as most major credit, ATM/debit

and fleet cards

445937

We welcome all cards with the

Chevron and Texaco logos as well

as most major credit, ATM/debit

and fleet cards

445936

We welcome all cards with the Chevron

and Texaco logos as well as most

major credit, ATM/debit and fleet cards
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